

7th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Tower Hamlets Safeguarding Alert

It has been brought to the attention of all schools in Tower Hamlets that there may be a safeguarding concern about a male individual operating as a Music (Guitar) Tutor, offering home tuition, in the Southeast/East London Area.

Whilst this individual is not known to, or associated in any way, with Bishop Challoner Catholic School, we have been asked to share this information with you to support the safeguarding of all young people.

If your child is receiving home music tuition (guitar) and you have any concerns, please contact the DSL at <u>DSL@bishop.towerhamlets.sch.uk</u> who will be able to share further information.

Yours sincerely,

JP Morrison Headteacher